NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Bids will be received by Kitsap Transit NO LATER THAN 2:00 P.M. May 17, 2022, and must be addressed as:

 IFB KT #22-770 MV Lady Swift Engine Removal and Rebuild Project

Kitsap Transit is seeking bids from qualified Contractors to remove two (2) each main engines in the port engine room and two (2) each main engines in the starboard engine room. Two (2) of the main engines will be replaced with Owner Furnished spares. The other two (2) engines will be replaced with existing after the completion of a major overhaul. Overhauls of existing engines (4 total) shall be completed by an OEM authorized service representative. Interested parties can receive a copy of the project documents by visiting Kitsap Transit’s website or email Patrick Rogers at patrickr@kitsaptransit.com. 

Kitsap Transit in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 78 Stat. 252, 42 U.S.C. 2000d to 2000d-4 and Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations, Department of Transportation, Subtitle A, Office of the Secretary, Part 21, Nondiscrimination in Federally Assisted Programs of the Department of Transportation issued pursuant to such Act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that in any contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises as defined at 49 CFR Part 26 will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex in consideration for an award.




